
Our Community Outreach Team invites you to contribute food items for those in need. You

may place donations in the grocery cart located in the entryway and we will deliver to The

Food Pantry here in Port Washington. Here is a list of needed items: 

Applesauce

Beef Stew

Corned Beef Hash

Canned Meat (chicken, tuna, Spam)

Cooking Oils

Salad Dressings

Ketchup, Mustard, Mayo, BBQ Sauce

Pasta Sauce

Pickles and Olives

Canned Pasta Meals (Spaghetti O’s, etc)
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MAY REQUESTS FOR THE FOOD PANTRY

We are pleased that longtime member, Lorraine Halls, is our new

liaison to the The Food Pantry. Lorraine will pick up the donated

items in the cart located in the church entryway as well as

communicate to us the needs of the pantry. Thank you to Lorraine

for stepping into this role!

NEW LIAISON TO THE FOOD PANTRY

Through RaiseRight, our gift card fundraising program, the church can raise money when

members and friends use retail gift cards to pay for everyday purchases (like gas and groceries),

instead of paying by credit card, cash, or check. Be thinking about upcoming graduation gifts

and summer travel too! Jennifer Dimmer and Rhonda Thompson, our church RaiseRight

Coordinators, place an order each month (even through the summer!). Next order date is

Sunday, May 12. The gift cards will be available at the church for pick up starting on Sunday,

May 19. You can enroll and place an order on the company website, RaiseRight.com/enroll.

Our church enrollment code is P8I47VHNX56H. Or, you can complete the paper form and write

out a check to the church. If you have any questions, contact the church office. Thank you!

RAISERIGHT GIFT CARD FUNDRAISING PROGRAM
Time to think about Graduation Gifts and Summer Travel!

NEXT FCC ORDERNEXT FCC ORDERDUE MAY 12DUE MAY 12

PLEASE HELP SPREAD THE WORD ABOUT OUR AVAILABLE SPACE!
Our space previously used by Port Pre-School is available for new

occupants. We can use your help - please feel free to use this

flyer to generate interest with the groups with whom you work or

volunteer. If you can think of a group that might be interested,

please let us know so we can reach out!S H A R ES H A R E
OUR SPACE!OUR SPACE!

https://www.raiseright.com/enroll
https://www.portucc.org/FCC%20Scrip-Raise%20Right%20Order%20Form.pdf
https://www.portucc.org/131%20N%20Webster%20St%20Port%20Washington,%20WI%20(1)-1.png
https://www.portucc.org/131%20N%20Webster%20St%20Port%20Washington,%20WI%20(1)-1.png
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The church will be hosting a Brat Fry

on Saturday, June 1, from 10:00-

2:00, outside of the Saukville Piggly

Wiggly. Proceeds will go towards

church operating expenses. If you

are able to help coordinate this

fundraising event, please contact

the church office in the coming

weeks. Save the date and be on the

lookout to sign up for volunteer

shifts for grilling and selling at the

window. Thank you!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS - BRAT FRY ON JUNE 1

BECOME A FCC DELEGATE FOR WISCONSIN CONFERENCE MEETING 
You are invited to attend the Wisconsin Conference

United Church of Christ Annual Meeting, held at

Green Lake Conference Center on June 7-9. We

are able to send two delegates to represent our

church. It is a beautiful location, with great food

and workshops offered on a variety of topics

around this year’s theme:  “Listening in New Ways”. 

The keynote speaker is Rev. Shari Prestemon, Acting Associate General Minister and Co-

Executive Chair of Global Ministries. If you would like to be a delegate, please click here to

learn more and contact the church office to sign up.

NEW CHURCH                            ACCOUNT FOR PHOTOS
If you are on Instagram, we welcome you to check out our new account. It is fun way for us

to share a collection of photos of the church. Our handle is @portuccphotos.

https://www.wcucc.org/about-wcucc/annual-meeting/
https://www.instagram.com/portuccphotos/

